

UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

January 19, 2005

Mark A. Emmert, President

Dean David C. Hodge College of Arts and Sciences Box 353765

Dear David:

Based on the recommendation of its Subcommittee on Admissions and Programs, the Faculty Council on Academic Standards has recommended approval of the revised requirements for a minor in Japan Studies. A copy of the change is attached.

I am writing to inform you that the Henry M. Jackson School of International Studies is authorized to specify these requirements beginning spring quarter 2005.

The new requirements should be incorporated in printed statements and in individual department websites as soon as possible. The *General Catalog* website will be updated accordingly by the Registrar's Office.

Sincerely yours,

Mark A. Emmert

Mark

President

Enclosure

cc: Dr. Marie Anchordoguy (with enclosure)

Mr. W. W. Washburn (with enclosure)

Dr. Deborah H. Wiegand (with enclosure)

Mr. Robert Corbett (with enclosure) SIS - 20050119